
Subject: Request for Increased Funding for 

Veteran Programs 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally notify you about the urgent need for 

increased funding for our veteran programs. As you know, our organization has been dedicated 

to supporting the brave men and women who have served our country, but recent challenges 

have highlighted a significant gap in the resources available to us. 

Over the past year, we have seen an increase in demand for services such as mental health 

support, job training, and housing assistance. Unfortunately, our current funding levels are 

insufficient to meet these growing needs. It is imperative that we address this gap to ensure that 

we continue to provide the highest level of support to our veterans. 

We kindly request your assistance in securing additional funding to enhance our veteran 

programs. With your support, we can expand our services and reach more veterans in need, 

ultimately contributing to their successful reintegration into society. 

Thank you for considering this important matter. I would be happy to discuss this further and 

provide any additional information you may require. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


